
 

 
Thursday 7th December 2023 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you may be aware, our Nursery offers three admissions points in the year. This is because children 

begin Nursery the term after they turn three. 

 

This means we will be welcoming some new children into Acorn Class in January.  To support with the 

transition and settling in process for our new children, we are closing Nursery on Tuesday 9th January to 

allow the Nursery team to meet with all the new children and their families. 

 

Nursery will be open as usual for your child from Wednesday 10th January.  

 

After a break, we know that children will take differing amounts of time to re-settle into Nursery and we 

will, as always, be responsive to your child during these first weeks of the new term. 

 

Warmest wishes, 

 

Anna Case and Angela Verona 

Headteacher and Acorn Class Teacher 
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